
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
 
         

3rd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
Cameron Residential Trip Meeting and 

Year 5 Parents’ Secondary School Transfer Information Meeting 
On Monday 20th May 2024 at 3.00pm 

 
 
On Monday 20th May, we are holding a meeting at 3.00pm for pupils, parents and carers, to provide further 
information about our exciting residential trip to Windmill Hill.  You will have the opportunity to ask questions 
and find out more about the activities potentially on offer.   
 
Immediately following this meeting, Year 5 parents will have the opportunity to find out more about the 
process of choosing a secondary school for their child, including information about online forms that must be 
completed and for those parents who wish to enter pupils, registration for the Kent Test. 
 
In order to know how many parents will be attending, please can we ask that you complete the online form 
below. https://forms.gle/AsfPT5jc2KB99uN9A  
 
For those parents unable to attend, information shared during the meeting will be sent home on Friday 24th 
May. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young                                       Mrs Nikki Sheraton 
Head                                                                        Class teacher 
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